
Tick-tock, tick-tock, tick-tock…

March 2023

We’re slowly but steadily heading toward the end of the BeReady Project. Luckily the 
world is also heading towards the end of the COVID-19 pandemic. From the begin-

ning, the BeReady project’s goal was not only to give teachers and students tools and 
knowledge to support them during the pandemic but also to equip them with skills 

and creativity that will help them through di�erent challenging educational 
circumstances. Have we succeeded? Time will tell.

Download our handbook that presents 
several available digital platforms and 
tools, as well as several exemplary stories 
and scenarios exhibiting solutions deve-
loped during challenging situations 
similar to those from the COVID-19 era. 

Meanwhile, we’d like to o�icially announce the date of the BeReady final conference:
Education in pandemic – lesson learned about online teaching. 

The meeting will take place on Friday, April 28, 2023, at the Warsaw University of 
Technology Centre of Innovation and Technology Transfer Management.

The conference aims at communicating, discussing, and exchanging activities and 
educational ideas on online education of STEM subjects with practitioners from 

Poland and selected EU countries. The best practices collected during the Covid-19 
period will be presented and shared during the conference.

Learn more at 
www.beready.pw.edu.pl/conference

See you soon!


